
AMERICAN LEGION POST 177 
POST OFFICE BOX 53 
CANFIELD, OH 44406 

 
 

DATE:  June 14, 2018 

SUBJECT: Minutes of the June 5, 2018 Post Meeting 

1. Meeting called to order at 1900 hours. 
2. 17 total present: 4 Officers, 11 Members, 2 Guests  
3. Chaplin Duffet read a prayer. 
4. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
5. The preamble to the American Legion was recited by the members present. 
6. Recognition of Frank Cavanaugh Past Commander present recognized 
7. Committee reports and correspondences: 

a. Commander:  Thank you to everyone that helped with Memorial Day 
Ceremony and Veterans Parking Spot Dedication at Canfield City Hall. 

b. First Vice:  Nothing 
c. Adjutant:  Nothing 
d. Finance:  Commander went over the disbursements and deposits. 
e. Chaplin:  Nothing 

Unfinished Business 

8. Motion to accept minutes for May minutes. Bill moved, Frank Second. 

New Business 

9. Thank you again for Memorial Day Program. 
10. Congratulations to Susan in her position as the New County Commander. 

Chris will be 2nd Vice. 
11. Commander reported his attendance to the District Meeting with Justin 

McLemore and his Eagle Scout Project. He was given $1,000 and will be 
monitored to see what his needs for the project will be. He needs to return 
any unused funds to the District. Post 177 is the only post to request funds 
for a Scout Project. 



12. Two AL post from the county presented certs to ROTC for Senior and Junior 
Class. The Commander offered for Post 177 to do a certificate and a plaque 
for the Sophomore class. 

13. Cassie Mosure-Oles give Certificate of Appreciation for singing at Memorial 
Day services. 

14. Dick Duffet discussed the Till Open Golf Event. Discussions regarding hole 
sponsors and the Legion involvement in the past. Motion to donate $2,000 
by First Vice and 2nd by Adjutant. Amended by Susan that the Commander 
can adjust to $1,800 if necessary. Passed unanimous. 

15. No meeting for July 4th.  
16. Need a people mover for July 4th. 
17. Bridge Update:  Need a fund-raising campaign for the Rt 224 Canfield 

Armed Forces Bridge. The Rt 46 and Herbert Road is not to be put out.  
18. Boys State Update:  Bus issue, ALA to have the BGS review their experience 

on Thursday, June 21 from 6:00 to 7:30 PM at the Canfield Library. We also 
want a BBS review and dinner in October like we did 2 years ago. 

19. Discussed the success of the Parking Sign Dedication at Canfield City Hall 
20. Installation of New Officers. Same officers sworn in with current positions. 

Mike Kubitza Commander, Charles Coleman Vice Commander, Matthew 
Lewis Adjutant, Dominic Diloreto, Finance, Richard Duffet Chaplin. 

21. Notice to Post that Steve Marshall has been ill. 
22. Memorial to departed member: None 

For the Good of the Legion 

 

23. Chaplin:  Final Prayer 
24. Recover POW Flag:  Bill Gibson 
25. Next Meeting:  August 7th, 2018 
26. Adjourn 

 

//s// 
Matt Lewis 
Adjutant 


